
May 8, 2025 
   
Dear Superintendent and BOCES Directors 
  
We only have one update- Happy Teacher Appreciation Week! 
  
The US Department of Education has asked us to share the following messages from 
Secretary McMahon, the U.S. Department of Education, and Cabinet agency officials 
honoring our nation’s teachers. 
  

• From the Secretary: https://x.com/EDSecMcMahon/status/1919771168237879375 
• From the U.S. Navy Band Senior Chief Musician: 

https://x.com/usedgov/status/1919816952198910272 
• From a Florida school board member: 

https://x.com/usedgov/status/1920142866828996920 
• From three ED senior officers: 

https://x.com/usedgov/status/1920179945596174687 
• From numerous Cabinet agency officials: 

https://x.com/WhiteHouse/status/1920486368133697555 
• #ThankYouThursday messages: 

https://x.com/usedgov/status/1920449910601621710 and 
https://x.com/usedgov/status/1920482659492380718 

• Photo of ED employees who have worked as teachers: 
https://x.com/usedgov/status/1919770440307708366 

  
Warm Regards,  
  
Susana Córdova 
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